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Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Authorization Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21046 

Re:  Application for Class II Permissive Change - FCC ID: MIJCM350V 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

General Dynamics C4 Systems is submitting this Class II Permissive Change request for the 
CM-350 VDT under FCC ID: MIJCM350V.   The initial assessment of the changes to the 
equipment indicates that the majority of the modifications are minor and can be classified as 
Class I permissive changes.   The follow-up testing of the equipment also confirmed that 
there was no degradation to the characteristics reported in the original filing for the CM-350 
VDT. 
 
However, two (2) of the changes suggested that a Class II filing was required under the 
Permissive Change Policy, Publication Number 178919.  These modifications are listed 
below: 

1) Lower operating frequency extension (via software modification only) from 118 
MHz to 117.975 MHz (still within ATC frequency band) 

2) Addition of an Optional Cavity Filter 
 

The applicable test data associated with these changes including the occupied bandwidth 
measurements, emission masks, and spurious emissions data is provided in the attached test 
report.  Additionally, the entire list of the enhancements incorporated into the CM-350 VDT 
is provided in the test report. 
 
Please contact me by telephone at (480) 441-3725, by facsimile at (480) 441-3625, or by 
email at Gil.Estrella@gdc4s.com if there are any questions or if additional information is 
needed regarding this request. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
   /s/ Gil 0. Estrella 
Gil O. Estrella 
EMC Engineer 
General Dynamics C4S 
 

 


